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Notice Concerning Impact of 2016 Kumamoto Earthquake 
 

Honda Motor Co., Ltd. (the “Company”) has made the following announcement concerning the 

impact of the 2016 Kumamoto Earthquake (the “Earthquake”) in Japan’s Kumamoto Prefecture, on 

the Company and the Company’s subsidiaries/ affiliates. 

 

The Company offers its deepest condolences to victims of the Earthquake. 

 

Particulars 
 
<Human Impact> 
- Kumamoto Factory: No associate or business partner workplace injuries incurred 
 
<Facility Damage> 
- Kumamoto Factory: Currently confirming the status of facilities 
 
<Impact on Operations> 
- Kumamoto Factory: Shift 1 (7:00-15:45) and standard shift (8:00-17:00) on April 15th was 
cancelled 
 
<Suppliers> 
- Purchasing Division is currently confirming the status of suppliers 
 
 
The Company will provide additional updates on the situation as information becomes available. 


